
 

 

UPDATE: APIA/PPIA Testing - Now 

Available September 1 

  

Date: September 1st, 2021 

 
Effective Date: September 1st, 2021 
 
Aspirin (APIA) and Plavix Inhibition (PPIA) platelet inhibition testing will resume at UR Medicine Labs. 
This applies to both inpatient and outpatient testing. 
 
If you have any questions please contact Mary Johnson, Chief Supervisor for Hematology & Chemistry 
Laboratories at Strong Memorial Hospital, at MaryG_Johnson@urmc.rochester.edu, or Dr. Refaai at any 
of the methods listed below. 
 
 
From: Majed Refaai, M.D.  

Professor of Pathology & Laboratory Medicine 
Special Coagulation Laboratory Director  
University of Rochester Medical Center  
Phone: (585) 276-3927 
Email: Majed_Refaai@urmc.rochester.edu 
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